
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week…03.07.23 
 

 
 Maths 

This week we will be continuing to think about time. We will be learning about the difference 

between hours, minutes and seconds. We will then move on to reading o’clock and half past 

times. 

English  
In English we using all of the knowledge we have learned this year to write about year one for 

the next cohort. We will start by creating persuasive posters and then give the children to 

create their favourite text type. 

Phonics  
GPC’s: Next week we will be reviewing all GPC’s 

 

Tricky words: Our, two, once, busy, friend, eye, because, laugh, move, improve, parents, shoe, 

beautiful, pretty, hour 

 

Spelling: science, where, busy, special, magician, because, sweeping, searched, improve, colour, 

again, beautiful, celebrate, mystery 

Topic  
Science – In science we will be consolidating our knowledge of seasons. 

 

Art – In Art we will be using a range of media to represent seasonal changes 

 

PSHE – In PSHE we will be thinking about transitions and all the things we have to look 

forward to in the year ahead. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Additional notes and reminders 

 

Named Items 

 



Please ensure that all of the items your child brings to school are named. We thank 

you for your support with this. 

Homework 

As always please continue to read with your child four times a week. 

Please revise your child’s phonics learning with them. 

 

Request 

Over the next week please provide a named plastic bag so your child can bring their 

work home. 

 

Please return any library books. 

 
Class email addresses: 

 

Badgers: badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Hedgehogs: hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Squirrels: squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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